
The Hoop  House
Girls’ Basketball

Spring Tip-Off at The Hoop House I
April 6th – 7th, 2024

Norwich, Conn.

GRADE DIVISIONS: 4th grade – 8th  grade

ENTRY FEE: $350.00

ENTRY DEADLINE: April 3rd, 2024

FORMAT: 3+ Games.

RULES: Tournament  will follow current AAU Basketball  Rules

ENTRY FEES PAYABLE TO: The Hoop House  LLC.

This event is licensed by the Amateur Athletic Union of the U. S., Inc.

All participants must have a current AAU membership.

AAU membership must be obtained before the competition begins.

Non-Athlete memberships cannot be applied for at the event. Please allow up to 10 days for membership to be processed.

Participants are encouraged to visit the AAU website, www.aausports.org, to obtain their membership.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Doug Hostetler/The Hoop House

(860) 993-5247
thehoophousellc@gmail.com


